
Dear friends in Christ,

Our third Christian Leadership Conference in Uruguay is fast approaching.  It will be held in Montevideo on September 21, 22.  We are expecting from 670 to over 800 pastors, associate pastors, and Christian leaders to attend who each are training 10-25 other Christian leaders!  Please pray for me as I am readying myself for this incredible opportunity of equipping those Christian leaders who will multiply the work of the Lord by thousands to fulfill Christ’s Great Commission in this region. Over the next 1 ½ years we will be having three more training conferences in Montevideo for these same leaders.

Shortly after Elaine and I get home from Uruguay, we leave for India for our 8th trip.  There I will be teaching about 4 hours a day for two weeks, training 90 seminarians who will serve the Lord in this country of one billion people and share the gospel of Jesus Christ, plant churches, and become involved in a variety of Christian ministries.  Please pray for us.  I will be teaching October 15 through October 26.

John Maxwell’s missions organization, EQUIP (see www.iequip.org ), just contacted me to train pastors, associate pastors, and Christian leaders in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil every six months for the next three years beginning in June, 2008!  They are expecting as many as 1800 Christian leaders at this strategic leadership conference who in turn will each be training at least 10 others!  Brazil has 200 million people.  The country is about one half the size of all of South America.  Approximately 15% of the population are evangelical Christians.  There has been a great spiritual awakening in Brazil over the past decade.  Church growth experts are predicting that the number of born again evangelical Christians will double from 30 million to 60 million in the next ten years!  Trained Christian leaders are desperately needed to lead, disciple, and equip the 30 million people who are expected to come to faith in Christ in the next decade!

Millions on our planet live in spiritual blindness and bondage.  Many devoted followers of Christ desire to make a positive difference, but they lack the leadership skills to step up to the plate to meet these needs.  Without a doubt, the greatest need of our times is for effective Christian leaders!
We invite you to be both prayer partners and financial partners with us as we seek to equip this-generation and next-generation Christians to lead the church around the world in fulfilling Christ’s Great Commission.  From the local church to an entire country, success or failure can be traced directly to the quality of its Christian leaders.  An effective servant leader is the spark that ignites followers and other leaders to embrace a great cause and reach higher, go farther, and perform better to transform a God-given mission into reality. 
Enclosed is an envelope addressed to our tax deductible missions organization, TRAIN, Inc., if you would like to be a financial partner with us.  Ask God what He would have you do. The enclosed CD, on part 2, will give you an inside look into the Million Leaders Mandate initiative in Latin America.  

With gratitude for your partnership in ministry,

Sam Hoyt

(P.S. If you would like to be removed from our mailing list, please email us at samhoyt@comcast.net and

say “remove” and include your name.)

